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Editor’s Highlights of June’s Events 

The month of June started out with our first Dine-Out at Applebee’s Restaurant, June 2, 2016.  Following the dinner we held 

our monthly Board and Committee Meetings at the LGBT Center.  We now have a full Board of Directors as of this meeting, 

when Bill Schlosser agreed to fill the vacant position of Member At Large 2. Welcome on Board, Bill.  On June 7th, we had 

another Dine-Out at the Black Bear Diner.  Then on Saturday, June 11, 2016, all the guys who had volunteered to work our 

8th Annual Western Regional Gathering, was treated to a nice dinner at the Bahama Breeze restaurant.  This is one way to 

show our appreciation for all the hard work they did to make the Gathering a huge success!   Tuesday, the 14th, we dined 

out at a new restaurant called M&M Soul Food.  Real good Southern Soul Food.  On Saturday the 18th, we held our monthly 

Potluck and General Meeting at the LGBT Center.  Saturday, June 18th, we held our monthly General Meeting & Potluck. On 

June 21st, we held another Bar Night Out at Charlies Bar.   Saturday morning, the 25th, we had our monthly Breakfast at 

Joker’s Wild in Henderson.  I might make a suggestion for the next Breakfast.    COME EARLY.   They normally start taking 

orders at 9:30 AM.  Then on Tuesday, the 28th we had a Dine-Out at the Village Pub on Sunset Rd. in Henderson. 

I  want to send my condolences to the families who lost their loved ones at the Pulse Bar in Orlando, Florida.  Prayers go out 
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President’s Column 

In our lifetime, we remember days that affected us and cannot be forgotten.   I can      

remember, as a young child, when JFK was killed and to this day I remember it very 

well.  Then another was when Martin Luther King was killed and the horror we felt.  

Then the Space Shuttle blowing up in front of our eyes and then, of course, there was 

9/11.  Now the worst mass killing in our History.  What a tragic day that was.  49 of our 

‘family’ were murdered in a Gay Nightclub in Orlando and more than 53 injured.  It is 

so difficult to believe, as the LGBT Community has come so far in the past years.  Good 

things have happened and we felt safer than ever.  Going to a Gay Bar, we feel safe and 

we can be ourselves.  I was telling a young person, the other day, how Abel and I never 

held hands in public or even kissed in public.  The first kiss and last kiss, in public, was 

on our wedding day.   But,  when we attend a bar or go to the LGBT Center,  we feel   

comfortable holding hands, hugging and a kiss here and there.  As most of us knew we 

could not show our feelings in public and that is why we went to Gay Clubs and events.  

Now  for  those  that  were  at  the  Pulse Bar,  they  will  always  be  looking  over  their      

shoulders as they enter a Gay Club.  We can’t let fear stop us and we must stand strong 

and continue our fight for equal rights.   We cannot let a few in this world defeat us. 

Please Pray for those that survived and Pray for the families that lost a loved one. 

Gary Payne, President                                                                                                                         

Las Vegas Prime Timers 
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 PHOTO PAGE  

Dine-Out  -  June 2, 2016  -  Applebee’s Restaurant 

 Dine-Out  -  June 9, 2016  -  Black Bear Diner 
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MEMBER’S KORNER  

BIRTHDAY LIST  

If you would like your Birthday listed in the Newsletter, please 

send the information (your name, month and day ONLY) to: 

Birthday LVPT, PO Box 42424 Las Vegas, NV 89116-2424 or         

e-mail it to:  

newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com 

 

REMINDER TO MEMBERS  

If you DO NOT want your photo taken at events, please             

Inform the Photographer 

BIRTHDAY LIST 

If  you wish to submit an article, ad or 

photos for the next newsletter, please 

email it to:                                           

Newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com. 

Deadline is:  July 25th 

NEW MEMBERS                       

According to the                                  

Membership Chairman 

There were No New Members             

last  month! 

July  03  -  Bob Beeton 

July  03  -  Ric Breland 

July  04  -  Jim King 

July 10  -  Haywood Molette 

July 12  -  Robert McCormick 

July 14  -  Abel Payne 

July 14  -  Donald Lantzer 

July 14  -  Richard Thomas 

July 23  -  Ernie Fox 

July 25  -  David Green 

July 27  -  Randy Bellerose 

July 30  -  Larry Nelson 
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Upcoming Events in July 

Wednesday  -  July 6, 2016 

Gay Pride Bingo  -  6:00 PM  -  Alexis Park Resort  -  375 E. Harmon Ave. 

                                                              Thursday  -  July 7,  2016                                            RSVP Event 

Dine-Out  -  4:00 PM  -  Downtown Crown Pub  -   107 E Charleston Ave.                                                                                           

Planning Committee & Board Meetings  -  6:00 PM  -  Board Room  -  LGBT Center  -  401 S. Maryland Pkwy 

Monday  -  July 11, 2016 

Annual Bake Sale  -  10 AM to 4 PM  -  LGBT Center  -  401 S. Maryland Pkwy 

Tuesday  -  July 12,  2016 

Bar Night Out  -  6:00 PM to ????  -  The Locker Room  -  700 E. Naples Dr.  #111 

Saturday  -  July 16,  2016 

General Meeting  &  Potluck  -  12 Noon  -  LGBT Center  -  401 S. Maryland Pkwy 

                                                           Tuesday  -  July 19,  2016                                          RSVP Event 

Dine-Out  -  6:00 PM  -  Stirkrazy Mongolian Grill  -  3345 East Patrick Ln. #100 

Friday  -  July 22,  2016 

Bar Night Out  -  6:00 PM to ????  -  Phoenix Bar  -  4213 West Sahara 

                                                            Tuesday  -  July 26,  2016                                          RSVP Event 

Dine-Out  -  6:00 PM  -  Black Bear Diner  -  6180 West Tropicana 

                                                           Saturday  -  July 30,  2016                                          RSVP Event  

Breakfast at Joker’s Wild Casino  -  10:00 AM  -  920 N. Boulder Highway @ Warm Springs Rd.  -  Henderson, NV 

On RSVP EVENTS  Please Contact Bob R at: Events@lasvegasprimetimers.com 

Wishing everyone a Safe and Sane  

“Fourth of July” 
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Gathering Volunteer’s Appreciation Dinner - Bahama Breeze - June 11, 2016 

Walt walked into a supermarket with his zipper down.  A lady cashier called out to him and said,  “Your 

barracks door is open”.  Not a phrase that men normally use, he went on his way looking a bit puzzled.   

When he was about done shopping, a man came up to him and said,  “Your fly is open”.   He quickly 

zipped up and finished his shopping.   At the Check-Out, Walt intentionally got into the line where the 

lady was, who had told him about his “barracks door”.   He was planning to have a little fun with her, 

so when he reached the counter he said, “When you saw my barracks door open, did you see a Marine 

standing in there at attention”?  The lady, who was a bit sharper than the man, thought for a moment 

and said,  “No, no, I didn’t.  All I saw was a disabled veteran sitting on a couple of old Duffel Bags!” 

Just a Little Humor for You 
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 Monthly General Meeting and Potluck  -  Saturday, June 18, 2016 
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Three elderly men are talking about their 

troubles.  “Sixty is the worst age to be”, said 

Ray, the 60 yr. old. “You always feel like you 

have to pee. And, most of the time nothing 

happens.” 

“Ah, that’s nothing,” said 70 yr. old  Max.   

“When you’re 70, you don’t have a bowel 

movement anymore.  You take laxatives, eat 

bran, you sit on the toilet all day & nothing 

happens.” 

“Actually,” said Gary, the 80 yr. old. “Eighty 

is the worst age of all.” 

“Do you have trouble peeing too?” asked 

Ray.   

“No, I pee every morning at 6 AM.  I pee like 

a racehorse; no problems at all.” 

“Do you have trouble with your bowel movements?”  Max 

questioned? 

“No, I have one every morning at 6:30 ,” Gary responded. 

Puzzled with this, Ray said, “Let’s get this straight.  You pee 

every morning at 6 AM and poop every morning at 6:30 AM. 

So what’s so tough about being Eighty?” 

“I don’t wake up until 7 AM.” 

FUNNIES PAGE 
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Breakfast at Joker’s Wild  -  Saturday,  June 25, 2016 

More Photo’s of Prime Timer Events 


